
CAC Minutes 
For the meeting of April 20, 2017 

 
CAC MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE: Genevieve Klein, Mike Cowan, Hunter Causey, 
Loretta Pineda, John Stafford, Paul Aldretti, Gary Martinez, Rich Newton 
 
CAC MEMBERS ABSENT: Josh Baile, Bethany Gravell 
 
Guests:  
Heather Bergman, Peak Facilitation 
Sam Haas, Peak Facilitation 
Tim Flynn 
 
Denver Water Staff: Katie Knoll, Heather Stauffer, Nathan Elder, Christina Burri 

Opening Remarks, Public Comments, Agenda and Minutes 

March Minutes and April Agenda were approved. 

Denver Water Update 

Provided in written format to all members. 
 
Snowpack Update 

Nathan Elder of Denver Water’s Planning Division gave an overview of the snowpack and runoff 
outlook for 2017. See presentation attached. 

Watershed Health Overview 

Christina Burri, Denver Water Watershed Scientist, gave an overview of Denver Water’s 
watershed protection programs. See presentation attached. 

CAC Business 

Heather Bergman, Peak Facilitation, presented a proposal for customer focus groups to be led 
by the CAC. The CAC confirmed their desire to use a “world café” format of different activities 
to collect information on water efficiency suggested by Jeff Tejral and associated with the new 
Water Efficiency Plan and some long term planning ideas being considered by Planning. 
Heather and Sam will work with Katie and Heather to develop a series of 3 focus groups to be 
held at the regular CAC meeting time in May, June and July (5-7pm). They will be held in 3 
different neighborhoods around the Denver Water service area. 4-5 CAC members will sign up 
to help run the groups each time (sign up list to be distributed by Heather and Sam) and the 
rest of the members will attend, observe and participate.  


